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DATE:  January 29, 2013 
 
TO:   Procurement Directors 
 

FROM:  Director 
Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division 
Office of Policy 

   Office of Acquisition and Project Management 
 

SUBJECT:  Fee Determinations:  Requirement to Obtain Acquisition 
                         Executive’s Input 
 
SUMMARY:  On January 28, 2013, the Deputy Secretary issued the attached 

memorandum to the Department’s senior officials requiring any 
Fee Determining Official whose contract falls under the 
cognizance of an Acquisition Executive to brief and obtain the 
input of that Acquisition Executive before determining earned fee 
under the contract. 

 
This Flash will be available online at the following website:  
http://energy.gov/management/office-management/operational-
management/procurement-and-acquisition/policy-flashes. 

 
 Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to 

Michael Righi of the Contract and Financial Assistance Policy 
Division, Office of Policy, Office Acquisition and Project 
Management at (202) 287-1337 or at Michael.Righi@hq.doe.gov. 
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